MCCPTA Advocacy Committee Report- October 2021 
Committee members- Lima Abdullah, Laura Mitchell 
MCCPTA Advocacy Priorities draft 
The Vice President of Advocacy and Committee chairperson created an initial draft proposal of MCCPTA Advocacy Priorities. While some of the language is reflective of the 2020-2021 priorities, others have dramatically updated to reflect concerns reflected in our poll and common themes discussed on MCCPTA listservs among chapter members 
Plan:  Chapters were instructed to please put the advocacy priority draft language before their members, vote and make suggested changes as comments in the priorities draft. MCCPTA committees were similarly asked to gain consensus from their members and follow suit. The comments are due by Oct. 22nd.
The priorities draft and suggested changes will be presented to delegates at the upcoming Delegates Assembly on Oct. 26th. 
 
 

